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On May 19th, 2019, the International
Festival took place at the Kanda
University of International studies. The
purpose of the NI-Youth to be there was
to make connections with other
international organizations in Chiba.
This festival also helped us with being
more recognized 1in the Chiba
community.

The day started with a couple of the
NI-Youth members setting up the booth
in a room. We shared the space with
another organization from Kashiwa;
their name was the Kashiwa
International Association. They had
games for people that quizzed them on
the cultures of the world. For our booth,
we put up posters that explained what
kind of group we are and the events that
we organized. As people came and went,
we made origami with children and
talked  with

organization. Some people, who were

people  about our

from outside of Japan, also visited our
booth. I spoke to them in English, talked
about the NI-Youth, and learned a little
about them. The topic of the Tuscaloosa
Sister City Exchange Program was the
centre of most discussions. People were
intrigued by the idea of such a program.

When it was my turn to look around, I
saw many other International
associations. I couldnt read much
Japanese, but all of them seemed very

interesting. Outside the building we
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were in was very fun. Many tents sold
outside food like homemade cookies,
hotdogs, coffee, etc. I even talked to a
guy that cooked sausages and he was
from Wisconsin. I also invited my friend
Nico, who is from Texas, and he enjoyed
the whole event. It was very lovely to see
so many cultures brought together as it
does not happen very often in Japan.
Overall, T think the festival really
helped us with publicity, recognition,
and connections. The NI-Youth, only 23
members, 1s a small but growing group
of students and creating new

relationships along  with being

recognized can help us in the future.



